Towhom it may concern;

I am in favor of the current SB0O168 bill. | currently live on Whites Cove, which is a cove off
Rock Creek. There needs to be a full study performed on the effects of what is being
proposed to do to dredge the Baltimore shipping channel. | am a frequent boater that loves
to fish, crab, and swim in and around Rock Creek and surrounding water areas and believe
the current dredging plan is not environmentally sound. | believe disturbing the bay floor
and then re-depositing inthe water in a different location is not a good idea.

Regards,

Thoams J. Huber



